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Sabre Corporation to Present at Upcoming Investor Conferences

SOUTHLAKE, Texas, May 28, 2014 /PRNewswire/ -- Sabre Corporation (NASDAQ: SABR) today announced that management 
plans to participate in three upcoming investor conferences. 

Tom Klein, Chief Executive Officer, and Rick Simonson, Chief Financial Officer, plan to participate in the Sanford C. Bernstein 
Strategic Decisions 2014 Conference in New York City on May 30, 2014, beginning at 9:00 a.m. EDT. 

Mr. Simonson also plans to present at the Bank of America Merrill Lynch 2014 Global Technology Conference in San Francisco
on June 4, 2014, beginning at 10:00 a.m. PDT.

On June 12, 2014, beginning at 11:20 a.m. CDT, Mr. Simonson also plans to participate in the William Blair 34th Annual Growth 
Stock Conference in Chicago.        

A live audio webcast of the sessions will be available on the Sabre website at investors.sabre.com. Replays will be available on 
the website for at least 90 days following the events. 

About the Company

Sabre® is the leading technology provider to the global travel and tourism industry. Sabre's software, data, mobile and 
distribution solutions are used by hundreds of airlines and thousands of hotels to manage vital operations, such as passenger 
and guest reservations, revenue management, and flight, network and crew management. Sabre also operates the world's 
leading travel marketplace, processing more than $100 billion of annual travel spend.  Headquartered in Southlake, Texas, 
USA, Sabre operates in approximately 60 countries around the world.
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